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  Good afternoon I am writing to ask for your support of HB2314. I have been a part of the
motorcycle community in Portland for fifteen years. Over these years I have witnessed our
cities traffic issues triple and with our new technologies drivers become more distracted. I
personally have two acquaintances that have been injured in rear end motorcycle accidents one
of whom a woman came close to loosing her reproductive ability. I recognize that motorcycles
are dangerous. I am an absolute supporter of all available safety gear and responsible riding. 
  Living in a city that supports bicycle safety I believe we can move in a positive direction to
support motorcycle safety. I choose to ride a motorcycle and know that I still have to follow
all vehicle laws and regulations. I believe safe lane filtering on freeways and highways will
relieve some congestion and add to the safety of riders. 
Thank you for time sincerely
Robert C Addison.   
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